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Summary:

Conversation between John Foster Dulles and Chancellor Adenauer at a NATO meeting.
Dulles learned from Adenauer that the French-West German project on nuclear weapons
research would soon come to include Italy, to which Dulles expressed reservations and
suggested a broader arrangement including the U.S. and the U.K.
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